
 
 
On June 1, 2025 a Chiavetta’s Chicken BBQ will be held in the parking lot of Lucky 
Lanes, 10387 Bennett Rd in Fredonia to benefit cancer patient Jace Haase and his 
family. 
 
In November of 2024, Jace Haase, 11, of Frewsbug was diagnosed with T-cell 
lymphoma. The cancer was discovered when Jace was taken to the emergency room 
as he was suffering from back pain. During that visit, X-rays and a CT scan found a 10 
centimeter by 10 centimeter mass in his chest. Jace was immediately transferred to a 
hospital in PIttsburgh, PA for more testing. Following a biopsy of the mass and a bone 
marrow biopsy, the doctor’s confirmed that Jace has T-cell lymphoblastic lymphoma. 
Since then, Jace’s father, Paul Haase, formerly of Dunkirk and now residing in 
Jamestown, has had to make the trip to Pittsburgh to be with Jace many times. Jace’s 
treatments require him to be in Pittsburgh and close to the hospital for weeks at a time. 
Paul has had to take much time off from work as a result of his dedication to his 
youngest son. As the treatments in PIttsburgh continue, the medical bills are piling up, 
as well as travel expenses. 
This is a drive thru event and will begin at 11 am and last until sold out or 4 pm. Presale 
tickets are $15.00 and can be purchased by visiting @jacestrongnorth on Venmo or by 
contacting Greg Haase (716) 785-3058, Anne Haase (716) 785-3073 or Kathy 
Schwertfager (716) 410-0197. The cost for dinners the day of the event will be $17.00- 
presale tickets are encouraged. 



 


